
SUBCOMMITTEE HEARING NOTICE   

COMMITTEE ON FOREIGN AFFAIRS   

U.S. HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES   

WASHINGTON, DC 20515-6128    

 

Subcommittee on Asia, the Pacific, Central Asia, and Nonproliferation 
  

Ami Bera (D-CA), Chair 

  

September 27, 2021 

  

TO:     MEMBERS OF THE COMMITTEE ON FOREIGN AFFAIRS 
  

You are respectfully requested to attend an OPEN hearing of the Committee on Foreign Affairs, 

to be held virtually by the Subcommittee on Asia, the Pacific, Central Asia, and Nonproliferation 

via Cisco WebEx (and available by live webcast on the Committee website at 

https://foreignaffairs.house.gov/):  
  

DATE:                        Tuesday, September 28, 2021 

  

TIME:                        10:00 a.m., EDT 

  

SUBJECT:                 Strengthening U.S. Ties with Southeast Asia  

  

WITNESS:                The Honorable David B. Shear  

                                    Adjunct Professor 

                                    Johns Hopkins School of Advanced International Studies 

(Former U.S. Ambassador to Vietnam and Assistant Secretary of Defense 

for Asian and Pacific Security Affairs) 

                                     

Ms. Meredith Miller 

             Principal  

Albright Stonebridge Group 

*   Former Deputy Director, Office of Economic Policy  

Bureau of East Asian and Pacific Affairs 

U.S. Department of State 

 

  Mr. Michael Sobolik 

Fellow in Indo-Pacific Studies 

American Foreign Policy Council 

 

*NOTE: Witness title updated.  

**NOTE: Further witnesses may be added. 

https://foreignaffairs.house.gov/


  

By Direction of the Chair 

 


